
Teacher’s Corner 
Mrs. Musselwhite & Mrs. Hannigan 

Thank you to all who were able to attend our 
interview sessions! Now that December is in 
full swing, so are the holiday activities. We are 
working hard on learning our song for the 
Christmas concert. The students also have 
started decorating our classroom and a special 
visitor has come to our classroom!   

We will be working on various holiday activities 
as well as continuing with our letter of the 
week and show n’ share.  Please look for the 
December and January schedules to be coming 
home shortly! 

 

Scholastic Orders 
The December Scholastic orders will be coming 
home on December 1st.  To ensure that all or-
ders have arrived before the Christmas break, 
all orders need to be in by December 7th. 

If you are ordering something that is a gift, 
please send a note or a message on Remind 
and we will be sure to contact you when it’s in. 

 

Classroom Donations 
Many of you have asked about things that our 
classroom needs.  We greatly appreciate any 
donations that you wish to send it.  Craft sup-
plies can alwasy be used as the Craft Centre is 
a popular location.  As well, plastic grocery 
bags are needed.  Thank you! 

Weather Report 

As the colder temperatures approach with the changing season, 
we would like to remind you to please pay close attention to the 
weather conditions. We spend large amounts of time outside 
throughout the day and there is little shelter from the bitter 
winds. Please send your child to school with boots, hat, mitts, 
and other items to keep them warm. It is also helpful to have 
your child’s name in their belongings as many have the same 
items.  Thanks for your cooperation. 

Christmas Concert     
 

December 20th:   11:45am 
                                  6:30pm  
All students are asked to attend 
both shows. For the evening 
show, you are asked to drop your 
child off in the Kindergarten 
room between 6:00-6:15pm and 
you can pick them up shortly 
after the show. Many thanks! 
 

Gift Baskets 
The school is raffling off gift 
baskets during the Christmas 
concert.   
Our class is putting together a 
basket with a “Chocolate” 
theme.  We would appreciate 
any chocolate items that you 
can send it to help fill our bas-
ket! 

PJ Day 
 

On December 22, we will 
have PJ Day in our class! 

So dig out those cozy PJs 
and wear them to school 
for our PJ Day celebra-
tion. Feel free to com-
plete the look with a 
stuffy and even some co-
zy slippers! They will also 
enjoy snuggling with their 
stuffies as they watch a  
holiday classic as a class.  

It’s sure to be a great day! 

We wish everyone a very happy 

holiday season and all the best 

in the New year.  See you all in 

January! 


